
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.37 Date- 30.10.15

To: Parents (Class 3 to Class 8 )
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding postponement of outdoor educational camp

Dear Parents,

In regard to the earlier circular (Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.37 ) sent to you on 14th October 
2015, we would like to bring to your notice that the outdoor educational camp originally planned 
between  4th to 6th December 2015 has been postponed to 8th , 9th and 10th January, 2016 due to 
some unavoidable academic commitments of the school.

Please note that there is no change in the programme details that was sent earlier. Refund will be 
provided to the students who are unable to participate as per the new dates.

Kindly send the consent for your ward's participation latest by 2nd November 2015, Monday.

We regret the inconvenience caused.

Thanking You.

With Warm Regards,

Dr. Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Consent Form

Name of the child- _______________________________________

Class-__________________________________

I agree to allow my child to take part in the outdoor camp organized from 8th to 10th January 2016

YES / NO

Name of the Parent - _______________________________________

Signature of the Parent- _____________________________________

Date - _________________________________
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Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.37 Date- 30.10.15

To: Parents (Class 3 to Class 8)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding postponement of outdoor educational camp

Dear Parents,

In regard to the earlier circular (Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.37 ) sent to you on 14th October 
2015, we would like to bring to your notice that the outdoor educational camp originally planned 
between  4th to 6th December 2015 has been postponed to 8th , 9th and 10th January, 2016 due to 
some unavoidable academic commitments of the school.

Please note that there is no change in the programme details that was sent earlier. Refund will be 
provided to the students who are unable to participate as per the new dates.

Kindly send the consent for your ward's participation latest by 2nd November 2015, Monday.

We regret the inconvenience caused.

Thanking You.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Consent Form

Name of the child- _______________________________________

Class-__________________________________

I agree to allow my child to take part in the outdoor camp organized from 8th to 10th January 2016

YES / NO

Name of the Parent - _______________________________________

Signature of the Parent- _____________________________________

Date - _________________________________




